
Please do not light fires or barbecues:
•	 During a prolonged dry spell or high fire risk warning;

•	 In forests or on moors;

•	 On farmland where there are crops or livestock;

•	 Near buildings or cultural heritage sites.

Fires and barbecues in the wrong place can cause serious damage 
to our countryside and farmland, and can result in the death of 
wildlife and livestock.

Please be a responsible countryside visitor and use a stove for 
outdoor cooking. Remember to leave no trace.

  Fires and
Barbecues

For more information please visit:  
www.outdooraccess-scotland.scot

ranger.service@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 


